












October 16, 2012
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Greg Voors
2720 Ranchwood Ct

Melbourne, FL 32934

Attn:  Young Marines
Dear Greg,

Thank you so much for the support that the Young Marines provided once again for the Melbourne Hamfest.  We had over 1300 attendees at the Hamfest this year.  The service that the Young Marines provided as door security was very helpful and freed up our members to do other jobs.
Please accept the enclosed $150.00 donation for the Sea Cadets as a token of our appreciation.

Next year’s hamfest will be held October 12-13, 2013.  We hope that you will be able to provide security support again.  If you have any questions, you can contact me via email at w2tx@arrl.net.  You may also contact me by telephone at 321-723-7582.

Thank you again for supporting the hamfest. 
Sincerely, 
John Lundberg W2TX
2012 Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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